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 Message from the Headteacher 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you to those of you who joined us for parents' evening last night. There was a 
really good turn out. We are also grateful for your feedback about the school and will be 
asking for further input on the areas parents feel they would like more information 
about.  

We are obviously in unprecedented times with COVID-19. As yet, we have not received 
advice to close the school but are following guidance closely and are taking additional precautions of our 
own. All visitors are  being asked to use our hand sanitiser on entry to the school and staff and students 
wash their hands at the start of the day, before food and the end of the day. Antibacterial hand soap is used 
for all hand washing and antibacterial handrub is also in all classrooms. We  regularly disinfect all handles 
and surfaces and have increased the frequency that this takes place.  Staff are required to self isolate if 
they have any symptoms. If you think your child has a temperature or new cough, please do not send them 
into school but consult the 'Public Health England' website for the latest advice. When you ring in to report 
the absence, please inform us of the reason so we can take appropriate action. 

We also appreciate some of you may wish to keep children at home if they have pre-existing conditions. If 
this is the case we are very happy to support with learning at home and will publish guidance on our 
website and  send out reminders of passwords to Education City. If you are keeping your child off for this 
reason please let us know  and we will make sure we can support learning at home as far as possible. 

I will keep you informed of any further developments, so please check the school website regularly and 
those of you on Eezee Trip will receive any further information through alerts. 

Have a good weekend 

Best wishes 

Lucy 

Student of the Week 
Orange:Cindy Purple: Brayden 
Blue: Sol Red: William 
Yellow: Zack Green: Aaliyah 
Bronze:Jardell Silver: Kaylah 
Gold: Rhianna Copper: Shay 
Platinum:Tianna  Titanium: Byron 
 

Dates for the diary 

20th March 2020 - FoMP Bingo Night 
27th March 2020 - Class photographer 
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Red Class 

Red Class have been learning about forces in Science. We have been investigating things that move by 
either being pushed or pulled, and also how to make cars go faster by using ramps. We found out that the 
steeper the incline the faster the car will go. In Maths we have been learning about weight and what feels 
heavy and what feels light.  Pupils had the chance to use scales and see how they can make them balance 
and in a role play situation they created a shop and had a lot of fun.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Copper Class 
This week copper class has started going to Trax again as the weather is starting to brighten up. It 
is a great opportunity for the children to learn some new skills. This week we planted potatoes and 
are really excited to see them grow over the next few months. We have also planted some giant 
lilies. We will share the progress with you and I'm sure the children will be excited to share this 
news with you. 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


